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HB 2264 – Relating to fees paid to State Conciliation Service by 
qualified arbitrators  
Work Session Recommendations 

 
House Bill 2264 – Relates to fees paid to State Conciliation Service by qualified arbitrators.  
The measure is effective on the 91st day after adjournment.  The House Committee on 
Business and Labor held a public hearing (2/1) and the work session on the measure (2/8) 
with a unanimous Do Pass to Ways and Means.  A preliminary staff measure summary, 
fiscal impact, and revenue impact are available on the Oregon Legislative Information 
System (OLIS).  HB 5008, ERB’s primary budget measure, includes a policy package with the 
revenue impact of this measure ($8,000).   
 
There is no amendment to the measure.   
 
Final Subcommittee Action 
 
LFO recommends that HB 2264 be moved to the Ways and Means Full Committee. 
 

MOTION:  I move HB 2264 to the Full Committee with a do pass recommendation.  
(VOTE) 
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